Grainne Power

From: Licensing Staff
Subject: Submission No 539 Mairead O'Carroll

From:

Sent: 28 August 2015 16:27

To: Licensing Staff

Subject: Submission Re: DAS application by Dublin Port Company

Licencing | Environmental Protection Agency licensing@epa.ie

| write to you to express my concern and opposition at the recent proposal of Dublin Port to undertake a dredging

project that will see 9.7 million tonnes of dredge waste into Dublin Bay.

| note that no notice was given to residents other than a newspaper ad. No consultation with residents either and it
appears to be part of a long term campaign to ignore residents concerns about the protection of an valued amenity.
No such proposal should be allowed to proceed before a proper environmental assessment is carried out and proper

consultation and information issued to residents of Clontarf and affected aﬁé'as.
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